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Ascension, Bishop Leibold East, Bishop Leibold West, Immaculate Conception, Mother Brunner, Our 
Lady of Rosary, St. Albert, St. Benedict, St. Charles, and St. Francis de Sales. 

2019-2020 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Welcome to the new school year! The students will have a choice of hot lunch, turkey flatbread/pizza, boxed salads or 
PB&J Uncrustables. The Dayton Pizza Factory will be brought in once a month for Friday lunch. Extra slices will be 

available for purchase for an additional charge of $1.50. Thank you for your continued support of our lunch program. If 
you need any assistance, please feel free to contact your school cafeteria manager or the administrative office. 

You can find additional contact information on our website at www.stalbertnutritionservice.com 
 

Administrative Office: (937) 293-8217 ext. 285 
Natalie Doyle – Food Service Director - ndoyle@stalbertnutritionservice.com 

Kaylin Bryant – Assistant Food Service Director – kbryant@stalbertnutritionservice.com 
 

School Cafeteria Managers 
Ascension – Jackie Brewer-254-5411 ext 5 

Bishop Leibold East – Jennifer Galiardi – 434-9343 
Bishop Leibold West – Pamela Stier – 866-3021 

Immaculate Conception – Suzanne Vaughn – 253-8831 
Mother Brunner – Sharry Robinson – 277-2291 

Our Lady of the Rosary – Barb Moore – 222-7231 
St. Albert the Great – Monica Bush – 293-8217 ext. 226 

St. Benedict the Moor – KC Moore – 268-4124 
St. Charles Borromeo – Tonya Skipper – 432-1398 

St. Francis de Sales – Christi Rees – (513) 932-6501 

 
Only applies to Ascension, Bishop Leibold, Mother Brunner, St. Albert, St. Charles, and St Francis. All other 

schools in our group participate in a government free breakfast and lunch program. 

• Prices: Student prices are $1.75 for breakfast and $2.85 for lunch. Reduced breakfast is $.30, and lunch is $.40. 

• www.payschoolscentral.com: You will be able to view your student’s account balance and purchases.  All you 

need is the child’s pin number.  There is no charge to view your student’s balance; however, there will be a small 
fee for making a credit card payment on the website.  You can add funds through our website, or you can make a 
payment by sending cash or check to your school cafeteria.  Please put payments in separate envelopes with 
your child’s name and pin number. If there is an NSF check, there will be a charge of $30.00. 

• Charging:   When students have no money or not enough money for lunch or breakfast, there is a limit (2) on 
how many charges they can have and still receive a complete meal.  When students exceed the charge limit, they 
receive a peanut butter sandwich and milk at a reduced price of $1.50.  During the last four weeks of school, 
students may not charge.  

• Free and reduced meal applications: Children from families that earn below a certain income level can receive 
free or reduced lunch and breakfast at school. You can find applications on our website at 
www.stalbertnutritionservice.com, in the school office or school cafeteria. 
Students who received free or reduced meals last school year, and who wish to continue to receive them, must 
reapply and submit a new application by September 15. If this renewal application has not been approved by 
September 15, students will be expected to pay the full price for their meals starting on September 18. Parents, 
please fill out an application if you think you are eligible and return it to the cafeteria no later than September 15. If 
you have questions or need help with the application, please call our office at (937) 293-8217. Have a great 
school year, and thank you for letting us serve your children healthy lunches to fuel them through their school day! 

http://www.payschoolscentral.com/
http://www.stalbertnutritionservice.com/

